
“City of Havelock, IT Building Exterior Veneer and Water Proofing  

1 Governmental Dr. Havelock, NC. 28532” 

Addendum 1 

January 9, 2024 
 

Bid Opening Date Change 

Bids will be accepted until 1:00 PM (EST) on Thursday, January 18, 2024 at which time they 
will be reviewed in the office of the City Finance Director 

Questions Received  

 
1. Are all bids to be emailed to bids@havelocknc.us? 

 
If emailed yes, the bids can be also be faxed or delivered to City Hall per Invitation to Bid 
instructions. 
 

2. Will the water proofing membrane be adhered to all four sides of the IT building? 

Yes, the waterproofing membrane is to be three bricks high from the ground elevation on all 
four sides of the building. 

3. Are there any existing construction drawings that can be shared? 
 
Construction drawings are not available. 
 

4. The river rock on the south side of building is to be removed 18” from the building and placed to 
the side. There is no note to replace the rock to its original location and just want to confirm 
that this is not in the scope and scope is remove and set to side without replacement. 
 
The river rock is to be replaced to its original position before the project is complete. 
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